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“We don’t own planet earth; we belong to it and we 

must share it with our Wildlife”. 

World Wildlife Day is celebrated on 3rd March 

globally to remind people that we have a wildlife to be 

saved. Little enthusiasts of ITL Candyfloss observed 

this day with great passion and high spirits. To mark 

its significance, children were dressed up as their 

favourite endangered animal and vocalized for 

beautiful and varied forms of wild fauna and flora to 

raise awareness of the multitude of benefits that their 

conservation provides to people. 

 

 

 

  
 

 


